
ADVERTISE AS PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
 

July 29, 2021, 6:00PM 
Abita Springs Town Hall 

 

 
Abita Springs P&Z Public Hearing Notice 
 
A public hearing will be held by the Town of Abita Springs Planning & Zoning Department at 
6:00pm on Thursday, July 29, 2021, at 22161 Level St. The public hearing will be held to receive 
public comments on proposed amendments to the Zoning Ordinance Sec. 9-223 reducing the 
side yard setback for corner lots (street side) from 30 feet to 20 feet.  
 
All interested parties shall have the right and opportunity to appear and be heard on the 
subject.  
 


